
NOTICE OF PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX INCREASE FOR 
            BERWYN TOWNSHIP, COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS  

Town Fund, General Assistance Fund and the 708 Community Mental Health Fund 
 
A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for Berwyn Township, 
General Assistance and 708 Community Mental Health for 2015 will be held on December 14, 
2015 at 5:45 p.m. at the Berwyn Health District building located at 6600 West 26th Street, 
Berwyn, Illinois 60402. 
 
Copies of the proposed 2015 property tax levy ordinances are available at the Berwyn Health 
District building located at 6600 West 26th Street, Berwyn, Illinois 60402. Any person desiring to 
appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the Berwyn Township may contact the 
Township Clerk at (708) 788-2670. 
 
 

By: Order of the Township Board 
s/ Thomas J. Pavlik, Clerk 

 
 


